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IMUA Value of the Month for May:

Creativity - Kūpa’a (Loyalty & Effort)

Important dates:
MAY
Tue 5/07 SBA/Ka’eo ELA CAT Test
Mon 5/06 - Fri 5/10 Teacher Appreciation Week
Thu 5/09 Science/Ka’eo Test - 8th grade only
Fri 5/10 Movie Night 6-9p @ LIS
Tue 5/21 Movin’ on up Night - incoming 6th graders
Wed 5/22 PTSA Mtg 3pm @ LIS Library
Mon 5/27 Memorial Day Holiday - No School
Thu 5/30 Last day for Students!
Fri 5/31 End of 4th Qtr & Last Day for Teachers!

For the most up to date LIS information, please visit our new website: WWW.LIS.K12.HI.US

Aloha Parents, Our sons and daughters have health and wellness support both on and off
campus. Please utilize these free services as needed to support our every growing and
changing keiki. We have included several fliers below for various programs. Mahalo!

Campus Friendly Reminders:

💪🏽Parents, our school-wide Smarter Balanced Assessment Testing is this week! Getting a
great test score isn’t just about how much your student has studied or understands the material.
Their success will be influenced by how well they've fueled their bodies with nutrition, rest, and their
overall mood, so please be sure your students are getting a good night's rest, eating a
balanced breakfast in the mornings, staying hydrated throughout the day, and thinking
happy thoughts!

The Learning Lab in the LIS Library is open Before and after school!
Before school: M- F: 7am- 7:45 am; After School: M, T, Th, Fri: 2:15 pm- 3:15 pm

The LIS Learning Lab is a Title I program providing a safe, quiet, study time for students to get academic
help from LIS teachers, to study, read, write, and have access to technology such as printing and/ or help
with LIS online programs. Students may sign up in advance or come in as needed during Lab hours.

http://www.lis.k12.hi.us




Our PTSA needs you! If you would like to be a part of LIS PTSA, please use our PTSA
Membership Form. Save the date! The next PTSA meeting will be held on Wednesday

May 22, 2024 at 3pm in the LIS Library.

🍃Monitor the air quality at our Lahaina Schools at purpleair.com ! click the Map tab at
the top and select Real-time Map. Here is a direct link to our school.

❤️‍🩹Health Room: If your child calls to say they are not feeling well, please ask them to go to the
health room. Students should not be arranging their own departure from school if they
are not feeling well.

🏳️‍🌈Gay Straight Alliance Clubs are student initiated clubs that provide support and interaction
for all students regardless of their LGBTQi status. If you have any questions please email Mrs.
Kartchner: Kandice.Kartchner@k12.hi.us

In the Community:
PROJECT VENTURE:

Amazing opportunity for your keiki! spots are limited
daily so please be sure to sign up ASAP! Scan the
QR code or pick up an application in the office, and
return completed forms back to the office.

https://forms.gle/R15fZdVkA6cpTYds9
https://forms.gle/R15fZdVkA6cpTYds9
http://purpleair.com/
https://map.purpleair.com/1/mAQI/a10/p604800/cC0#15.35/20.886418/-156.662202
mailto:Kandice.Kartchner@k12.hi.us


GenCyber Maui camp
Where: University of Hawaii - Maui College
When: June 17 - 21, 2024
Who: Rising 6th graders to Rising 12th graders

Registration link: https://go.hawaii.edu/ndf

If interested, please contact your grade level
counselor:

6th grade - Todd Hayase: todd.hayase@k12.hi.us
7th grade - Cindy Koyama: cindy.koyama@k12.hi.us
8th grade - Ivy Navarro: iverly.navarro@k12.hi.us

https://go.hawaii.edu/ndf
mailto:todd.hayase@k12.hi.us
mailto:cindy.koyama@k12.hi.us
mailto:iverly.navarro@k12.hi.us


Student & Staff Spotlight:
✨Readers of the month for April✨
We are excited to announce our readers of the month for April! The Reader of the Month award
is given to a student in each grade level that has the most books borrowed from our school
library and electronically within the Sora app!

Our awardees are:
● 6th grade: Shana Cao with 28 books borrowed.
● 7th grade: Emaly Pacil with 4 books borrowed.
● 8th grade: Mele Faleta with 11 books borrowed.

We also have our Sora Readers for the top 3 students who read for the most amount of
minutes in the application. Our awardees for the month of March are:

● Cami Yasutake with 570 minutes
● Shana Cao with 398 minutes
● Naturu Esera with 329 minutes

✨Up Yours Awards:✨

Congratulations to the students recognized for the “UP YOURS” award. I “Up’d” my grades and
behavior, now “Up Yours!”

● 6th Grade: Shaun Ravida
● 7th Grade: Ian Rodrigues
● 8th Grade: Auckland Humeston

✨Golden Ticket Awards for April:✨

Congratulations to our staff members & students for the month of April!

● 6th Grade: James Carnegie and Zamantha Corpuz

● 7th Grade: Teraitea Branco Gomes and Renz Joshua Velasquez

● 8th Grade: Christopher Apilado and Mei Lin Aipa

● STAFF: Kristen Cabatic Patrick Whalen

✨Renaissance Student and Staff Awards for April ✨

Congratulations to the following staff members and students for being recognized for the April
monthly awards!



● Staff of the Month as nominated by the Staff: Katie Hedden and Lei Kron

● 6th grade Students of the Month: Shana Cao and Tu Nguyen

● 7th grade Students of the Month: Chloe Corpuz and Annette Kohlhepp

● 8th grade Students of the Month: Korynn Mouery and Shayanne Valencia

🎉🎉🎉 CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE!! 🎉🎉🎉
If your child would like to participate in the Renaissance Program or any of the above awards, check
out our website and have your student visit their grade level counselor for more information.

LIS COUNSELORS:
6th grade - Todd Hayase - todd.hayase@k12.hi.us
7th grade - Cindy Koyama - cindy.koyama@k12.hi.us
8th grade - Ivy Navarro - iverly.navarro@k12.hi.us

Teen Health Matters!
Hawai’i schools are providing a new community mental health resource, as an addition to our
school-based supports. Click here for more information.

ParenTeen Connect: is a free resource for parents that provides expert advice and practical tools for dealing with
real parent-teen issues. ParenTeenConnect.org interviewed parents and teens from across the country about the
issues that cause conflict in their lives, including screen time, independence, responsibility, and communication.
Parenting expert Dr. Laura Kastner gives advice on how to tackle these issues. Using these interviews and Dr.
Kastner’s expertise, we created a website especially for teens and their caregivers, where they can hear from real
families, get expert advice, and learn about practical tools to help them connect and communicate with each other.

https://www.lis.k12.hi.us/school-programs
mailto:todd.hayase@k12.hi.us
mailto:cindy.koyama@k12.hi.us
mailto:iverly.navarro@k12.hi.us
https://sites.google.com/k12.hi.us/you-matter
https://www.parenteenconnect.org/
https://www.parenteenconnect.org/learn-more/







